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            TIF District 
The TIF District Advisory Board is well on its way to being completed. We 
currently have 4 Board members signed on 
 
 *Daniel Woodman – Business Owner 
 *KJ Cardinal – Business Owner 
 *Michelle Cammett – Business Owner 
 *Elaine Aylard – Resident 

The Board needs to fill one last space before it can start on any business. 

To be part of the TIF District Advisory Board, you must live in or adjacent to 

the TIF District or own a business in the TIF Disctrict. Anyone who would 

like to join can contact Erica Rogers or Arthur Capello at the Town offices!  

      Please call 755-2208 for more information!  

Business of the Month 

Crowley’s Variety and Grill! 
Crowley’s is a local Convenience Store that is 

more than just another Gas Station. We thrive 
on customer service, quality food at a 

reasonable price, and provide a wide variety of 
products to sell at affordable prices (lottery, 

beer, wine, tobacco, and grocery). Where else 
can you buy a breakfast sandwich and get a 
free 12oz cup of Green Mountain Coffee? 

 
Crowley’s is independently owned and 

operated by Judith Crowley, Dan Crowley, and 
Ryan Rogers. Since we first opened our doors 
on December 1, 2009, it has been our mission 

to make our store a place where customers 
feel welcomed upon entering the store, taking 
time to get to know your name and purchasing 

preferences, and making the customer feel 
appreciated for coming in and supporting our 

business (sometimes you walk into a store 
with no acknowledgement, take your money, 
and good-bye). We also believe in supporting 
our local community and over the years have 

donated numerous contributions to the 
Farmington 500 and other local charities. 

Without our community we would not be a 
business. 

 
Crowley’s has been closed for about 5 weeks 
due to the installation of a new gas tank and 

are excited to be back open again, despite not 
having fuel up and running. We are confident 

that this will all be put behind us soon. We 
thank all of our customers for being loyal 

patrons and have made some slight 
modifications to our store. We made the store 

more presentable by cleaning it from top to 
bottom, re-painted the interior of all the walls, 

a fresh coat of wax on the floor, made the 
store more spacious by rearranging our 

merchandise, expanding out product line, re-
designed our website to make it more user 

friendly and installed a second register so that 
you have more time to enjoy your lunch break 
or dinner with your family. Gas is now up and 
running with new  “pay at pump: feature. We 

look forward to serving you. Thank you!  

Important Business Links 

 NH Division of Economic Development – nheconomy.com 

 NH Department of Labor – NH.gov/labor 

 NH Department of Employment Security – NHES.gov 

 Strafford Regional Planning Commission – Strafford.org 

 NH Small Business Development Center – nhsbdc.org 

 SCORE Lakes Region – lakesregionscore.org 

 Small Business Administration NH Branches – sba.org 


